Wednesday, January 10

No Name-Calling Week is January 15-19. It's a week organized by K-12 educators and students
to end name-calling and bullying in schools.

Improv! Improv! Improv meets every Monday and we are building our team back up. Come
laugh with us!

shirt and a lifetime of memories. Get yours today!

No dance team practice today. See Mrs. Harber if you have questions.

Everett High School Drama is hosting tap workshops for the next three weeks open to all
students! Our next workshop is Thursday 2:15 - 4:15pm. No experience necessary and just wear
your favorite lace up shoe. Socks work too! Join us! For more information stop by the Little
Theatre - room 104!

Current sophomores and juniors interested in hearing more about the AJAC Youth
Apprenticeship in aerospace manufacturing for next year...visit the Career Center during Lunch
today to listen to a presentation. You get free training and college credits, all while still in High
School. We have 8 positions for Everett Public School Students.

Congratulations to Boys Swim team on their victory over Monroe yesterday.

Today in Sports:
Girls’ Basketball vs Marysville-Getchell at 7:15
Girls’” Wrestling at Mount Vernon at 6:00




